
Letter of Recommendation for Max Mustermann 

To Whom It May Concern

I am pleased to provide this letter of recommendation for Max Mustermann.

Max worked for the Marketing Office for almost six months as a marketing generalist. He contributed 
to marketing communications by writing press releases for targeted media and helping to set up trade 
shows. Max was devoted to his work and demonstrated to understand the business and the stakes.

In summary, I would definitely hire Max again and I would recommend him to other companies 
without hesitation.

Marta Musterfrau
Marta Musterfrau
Managing Director for Marketing


